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Driver and Vehicle Services Update Bulletin 
 

 

Agents are required to ensure all their employees receive PennDOT’s Driver and Vehicle Services update 
bulletins. This bulletin may be downloaded by visiting the Driver and Vehicle Services website at 

www.dmv.pa.gov.  

 

   

 
Elimination of SA-2C Paper 

 
PennDOT is in the process of eliminating the use of SA-2C paper.  Effective Monday January 
29, 2024, all business partners and PennDOT will print on blank white paper and will stop using 
the SA-2C paper.    
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